
Verizon Wireless 
 

One Verizon Way 
Third Floor 
Basking Ridge, NJ 07920

 

March 13, 2018 
 

Cindy Kemnitz 
Finance Manager 
SD Public Utilities Commission 
 

Re: Informational Notice re:  
  Cellular Inc. Network Corporation and CommNet Cellular, Inc. 
  

Dear Ms. Kemnitz: 
 

Please be advised as a result of the reorganizational changes described below, Verizon 
Wireless will no longer file a Gross Receipts Tax Fund Assessment Return for Cellular Inc. 
Network Corporation.  
The entity Cellular Inc. Network Corporation merged into CommNet Cellular Inc. on 9/30/2017. 
 
We will file a CommNet Cellular Inc. Gross Receipts Tax Fund Assessment Return for year 
2017, which will also include 2017 revenues for Cellular Inc. Network Corporation. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact me at (908) 559-3150 or   
steve.delgado@verizon.com. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
/s/ Steve Delgado 

 

Steve Delgado 
Consultant -  Tax 


